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Dear Angelfish Parents, 
 
Who Dey! Who are these brave, brilliant, bright 
eyed, beautiful children? How quickly all of your 
children are adjusting to this big new adventure. 
The children are beginning to recognize the structure of the day, singing 
new songs, and noticing their peers.  
 
We find keeping to a routine breeds predictability which in turn provides a 
child with comfort. That is our main objective; to provide a safe place so 
they can grow.  
  
October’s theme is Halloween. Our color is orange and our shape is 
rectangle. At the end of the month the kids will dress up and trick-or-treat 
throughout the school.  
  
Thank you for your support and patience. The beginning of the school year 
can be stressful for parents. 
 
We appreciate you giving us this wonderful opportunity to be with your 
children. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Mrs. Kirk & Mrs. Ayler 
 

 


